
                            World Book Day 5th March 2019 

 
The Nursery will be taking part in World Book Day.  As mentioned in our previous newsletter 

we will be having a Pirate theme in the nursery. This is also a Stay & Play day which you are 

more than welcome to come along to. The timetable is displayed in the cloakroom. 

                                     

 

 

 
On Monday 2nd March our Speech and Language Therapist Aimee has invited you to a “Language is 

Fun Together!” Stay and Play. This is a very informative group and would be very beneficial to help 

your child’s talking and listening. We look forward to seeing you there.  

                                       Coffee/Tea & biscuits will be provided. 

 

Morning session 11.45-12.45pm                              Afternoon Session 1.15pm – 2.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
                                 

 

Please remember to look at the  

notice board for current information 
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Appropriate Clothing 

Just a little reminder that rain, hail or shine we always aim to have the children outdoors, 

getting lots of fresh air whilst playing and learning.  We therefore ask kindly that footwear 

 and clothing is appropriate. Also to please ensure a spare change of clothes is in their bags 

(top, trousers, underwear and socks), just in case they get wet or dirty whilst doing so.  Please 

also ensure all items are labelled with your child’s name in case anything goes missing. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Parent Consultations – 

Friday 27th March from 8am-9am 

Appointment timetables are now 

displayed in the cloakroom 

 

Easter Holiday – No provision  

Monday 13th April (Easter Monday) 

& Monday 4th May (May Public 

Holiday) 

 
 

 

Nursery Access and Zebra Crossing 
 

The road leading up to the Nursery main 

door is for deliveries.  We kindly ask 

parents not to use this as a drop off zone 

or to open the large gates.  This is a 

Health and Safety risk and we have the 

children’s safety as our utmost priority.  

Thank You! 

 


